
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

November 4, 2021 
   
Mayor Amarjeet Sohi 
City of Edmonton 
1 Sir Winston Churchill Square 
 Edmonton, AB   T5J 2R7 
  
 
Dear Mayor Sohi, 
  
Congratulations on your election as Mayor of the City of Edmonton. I was pleased to hear throughout 
your campaign of your desire to work collaboratively with other elected officials and community to 
strengthen our city. During my Board Chair remarks at Edmonton Public Schools’ organizational Board 
meeting, I also stated our Board's desire to work more closely with City Council.   
  
We share many common interests— creating an anti-racist and more equitable city, supporting our 
most vulnerable, working from a strengths-based and collaborative approach, and ensuring all our 
citizens can achieve a life of dignity and fulfillment. We believe there would be value in having Trustees 
meet with City Councillors to discuss common areas of interest and how we can work together to 
achieve our shared goals.  Please ask your office to connect with Marilyn Johnman, Executive Assistant, 
at 780-429-8241 or marilyn.johnman@epsb.ca to schedule something at a mutually convenient time. 
  
In the meantime, all our best to you as you begin your work as Mayor.  
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Trisha Estabrooks 
Board Chair 
 
c.  Darrel Robertson, Superintendent, Edmonton Public Schools 
 
 


